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SDD Friday 13th April, NO SCHOOL for students on this day. 
 

Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
Lent is drawing to a close and we now are journeying towards Easter Sunday, when we will rejoice in the                    
risen Lord. 
Thank you to those who have been able to join us in prayer for Palm Sunday and Holy Thursday.                   
Tomorrow Thursday we will share our Good Friday liturgy. Next Tuesday following Easter Sunday we will                
rejoice in the risen Lord. Parents and carers are always welcome and encouraged to pray with us. Thank                  
you to Mr Galea and the classroom teachers for making this period of the church year so meaningful for our                    
children.  
 
Congratulations to those who won one of our amazing Easter baskets today. Thank you to everyone for                 
making this fundraiser so successful. You raised $450 for our children. This money will be used to                 
purchase some much needed sporting equipment for the children.  
 
These holidays we are inviting all children to participate in our writing challenge. As you are aware this year                   
we are focusing on improving student vocabulary in speaking, reading and writing. Please encourage and               
support your child to write in the holidays.  Look out for more information after Easter. 
 
What a great attendance term we are having. Thank you parents for not taking your children away from                   
school.  
As the flu season approaches try to keep your children healthy so they don’t miss school. Last year in term                    
2 our attendance was very poor as many of our families were hit by a terrible flu.  Also  
many families went overseas for long periods of time.  If you do need to travel overseas 
please try to go very close to the school holidays.  Please communicate with us if your  
child needs to be absent for any reason.  
Why do we want children at school?  
So they can ​learn​ and develop a deeper understanding of our faith. 
  
Following the Easter break I will be on LSL. I will be attending the basketball at the Commonwealth Games                   
in Cairns. My daughter, Stef and I are very much looking forward to supporting my son James as he                   
referees at these games. This honour for him, is the result of long term commitment, dedication and                 
sacrifice, since he was 11. His ultimate goal is to referee at the Olympic Games in Japan in 2020. I will                     
return on the last two days of term and I look forward to wishing you all a very happy holiday. 
 

I encourage you to attend the services at Holy Trinity Church this week, see page inside this newsletter.  
 

Wishing you all a very safe and holy Easter season. 
 
God bless, 
 
Love Serve Hope 

 
Helen Boyer 
Principal 



 
HAIRCUTS at HTG 
It has been noted that some parents are choosing not to get appropriate haircuts for their children. Please                  
rectify this over the holidays. It is understood that a different style of haircut may be relevant for a wedding                    
or special occasion but parents please send in a note if this is the case. Otherwise please ask the barber,                    
or hairdresser to comply with the standard we are trying to set. 
A reminder from our Parent Handbook:  
 

Hair 
  

Short hair is to be kept neat and tidy, off the collar, of consistent natural colour, ​of gradual even grade​,                    
e.g.​ ​extreme​ colours or ​cuts​ are ​not permitted. 
  

Shoulder length hair or longer must be tied back. Hair is to be off the face and out of the eyes. 
  

Ribbons, hair clips etc, if worn, should be in the school uniform colours. Matching scrunchies and                
headbands are available from Oz Fashions and the school office has approved and appropriate hair               
accessories available for purchase. 

 

THANK YOU 
 

Thank you to Mrs Batistic, Mrs Bou Francis and Mrs  
El-Hajj who volunteered to make up Easter baskets  
last Friday. 
 

Due to the wonderful support of parents 42 baskets         
were  able to be raffled today. 
 

ENROLMENTS FOR KINDER 2019  
 

Enrolments are open for Kindergarten 2019​. ​If you have a child who will turn 31​st​ July 2019  
 they can enrol for school  next year.  Pick up an Enrolment Pack from the school office now​. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


